
 

Alberta Gold Prospectors Association     
Greetings,          October 7, 2017 

 I am writing this request for donation, in an attempt to help our Canadian team get to the 
World Competition held in Hodrusa-Hamre, Slovakia, August 6-11, 2018.  The World Gold 
Panning Championships are not well known in Canada, but are very popular in other countries.  
There is television coverage involving interviews and in many cases the events are live 
streamed to the public.  This was the case last 2 years, when they were held in Placerville 
California in 2016 and Moffat, Scotland in 2017.   

Our goal is to raise approximately $60,000.00 each year to help mitigate transportation costs 
for the Canadian gold panning team. (competition this year (2018) will be held in Hodrusa 
Hamre, Slovakia).  

A $100 donation will earn our thanks, a receipt and a small vial with 20 flakes of Yukon gold  

A $500 donation will earn our thanks, a receipt and a small vial with 20 flakes of Yukon gold 
plus a personal and or family gold panning lesson with Robin Rosborough (one of the top gold 
panners in Canada)  

A $1000 donation will earn our thanks, a receipt and a small vial with 20 flakes of Yukon gold 
plus a personal and or family gold panning lesson with Robin Rosborough, plus your corporate 
logo will be displayed throughout the competition and in any television interviews. 

A $3000 donation will earn our thanks, a receipt and a small vial with 20 flakes of Yukon gold 
plus a personal and/or family gold panning lesson with Robin Rosborough, plus your corporate 
logo will be displayed throughout the competition and any television interviews and you will 
become the sponsor of (or you can adopt) one competitor.  Your company will also receive 
ongoing promotion in our newsletter.  

A $5000 donation will earn our thanks, a receipt and a small vial with 20 flakes of Yukon gold 
plus a personal and/or family gold panning lesson with Robin, plus your corporate logo will be 
displayed throughout the competition and in any television interviews and you will become 
the sponsor of (or you can adopt) one competitor.  Your company will also receive ongoing 
promotion in our newsletter.  At this outstanding support level, we will create a customized 
presentation about prospecting and present it to your group at a corporate event, such as a 
convention or retreat.  

All details for panning lessons or customized presentation can be worked out with Robin 
Rosborough contact number is 780-700-1954, or by contacting the President of the Alberta 
Gold Prospectors Assoc. at AGPApresident1@gmail.com   Information about our club can be 
found on our web site at www.agpa.ca Please look at the enclosed brochure, which outlines 
the scope of the competition.    

Thank you for your consideration.             Robin Rosborough, rrosboro@shaw.ca
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